Urumgqi, China, June 28 , 2024
Prof. Monika Motak
Dean of the Faculty of Energy and Fuels
AGH University of Krakow
al. Adama Mickiewicza 30

30-059 Krakow, Poland

Dear Prof. Monika Motak,

On behalf of the College of Chemistry and Chemical Engineering at Xinjiang Normal
University and myself, I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations and greetings to you
and all members of your faculty on the occasion of the 50" Anniversary of the Faculty of Energy
and Fuels at AGH University of Krakow.

We would like to celebrate this significant landmark with you and your faculty, and express our
sincere congratulations on the remarkable achievements Faculty of Energy and Fuels has made
over the past five decades. We look forward to strengthening our international collaboration,

working together towards a better future for our global community.

Yours sincerely,
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